AUTHOR: Raphaella Saroukos SECTION: GENERAL NEWS ARTICLE TYPE: NEWS ITEM AUDIENCE: 11,279 PAGE: 6 PRINTED SIZE: 290.00cm² REGION: NT MARKET: Australia ASR: AUD 1,742 WORDS: 141 ITEM ID: 1192064424



29 OCT, 2019

Christmas party with a mission returns

Northern Territory News, Darwin

Page 1 of 1

Christmas party with a mission returns



Henbury School's corporate lunch raises funds to support students and teachers Picture: SUPPLIED

RAPHAELLA SAROUKOS

DARWIN'S biggest corporate Christmas party is back.

The Henbury School Corporate Luncheon raises funds each year to support the facility.

Henbury School acting principal Sarah Corry said the event, in its 10th year, is much anticipated among staff and students.

"Not only is it a fun day out for our guests, but the funds raised are used to improve outcomes for our students and support teachers and parents in the amazing work they do," she said.

"The luncheon showcases students' achievements and raises community awareness around the value of providing opportunities for students with special needs."

Since the event began in 2010, more than \$400,000 has been raised.

The luncheon is on December 6 at the Darwin Convention Centre.

Tickets can be purchased at https:// www.stickytickets.com.au/ 91363